
Mercer City Meeting 
February 13, 2014 

 
The Mercer City meeting was called to order by Mayor Edward Schumann with councilmen Steve & 
Darrin present. Tracy Schilling and Bryan Brewer also present. 
 
The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved with a motion made by Steve & seconded 
by Darren. 
  
Financial were studied and approved. 
 
First on the agenda was a new liquor license for Rod & Tracy Schilling, new owners of Chester's 
Tavern. Motion made by Darren to approve the liquor license, seconded by Steve. Motion passed. 
 
Council went thru some items with new maintenance man Bryan Brewer. Just to let him know what is 
expected of him. As with cleaning streets and some work this spring that will need to be done. 
 
Rural Water put together a drought management plan & water conservation plan for the city. Everyone 
agreed the plans looked fine so they were signed & sent back to Rural Water. 
 
It was mentioned that there are 3 position open for election this year. Two councilman and Mayor are 
up for election. Darren Murray, Steve Mikkelsen, & Ed Schumann are up for reelection. 
     
Some members of the community are trying to get on the route for Bountiful Baskets to be delivered in 
Mercer & asked if the city hall could be used as a backup drop off point if the Community Center was 
booked. All thought that would be fine. 
 
Also the TLM School asked to use the city hall for upcoming elections in June that was also okay by 
the council. 
 
Bills Initialed. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
 
JoLene Rust, Auditor 
 
 
Ottertail Power $975.80, WM $1134.82, FU Oil $1075.50, MEC $48.08, BHG $70.87, 
Kathy Schon $110.82, Bobcat $35.62, Hardware Hank $8.16 


